
Updates on COVID-19 Testing For Healthcare and High-Risk Congregate
Settings

On September 2, 2022, the Commissioner of the New Jersey Department of Health revised Executive Directive 21-011, setting
forth protocols for COVID-19 testing and vaccination reporting for healthcare and high-risk congregate settings. The revised
Executive Directive omits school settings, childcare centers, and other childcare facilities from the list of covered settings. The
revised Executive Directive provides that healthcare and high-risk congregate settings should monitor the CDC Community
Transmission Levels to determine the appropriate testing frequency for exempted workers.

Click here to read the entire October 2022 Healthcare Law Update

For more information, contact:
John D. Fanburg, Chair | 973.403.3107 | jfanburg@bracheichler.com
Edward Hilzenrath | 973.403.3114 | ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com
Vanessa Coleman | 973.364.5208 | vcoleman@bracheichler.com
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